
Center for Judicial Accountability

From: Bill Nojay <wnojayl@rochester.rr.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:l-B AM

To: elena@judgewatch.org
C6; calsuper@frontier.net; egott@co.livingston.ny.us; conesussuper@town.conesus.ny.us;

will@geneseony.org; knappl@frontiernet.net; supervisor@townoflima.org;
dlefeber@avon-ny.org; supervisor@ g rovelandny.org;
townofleicestersu pervisor@gmai l.com; chuckdipo@frontiernet.net;
dpmahus@frontiernet.net; Merileew@frontiernet.neU doublemsch@msn.com;
sp ringwatersu per@yahoo.com; townsu pervisor@townofwestsparta.org;

yorksupr@rochester.rr.com; ben@livingstonnews.com;'Cc:'; gallivan@nysenate.gov;

NojayW@assembly.state.ny.us; gmccaffrey@co.livingston.ny.us; billie@thebatavian.com;

howard@thebatavian.com

Subject your idiotic email

Dear Elena Sassower, Director, Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA):

Before you issue any more emails accusing me of beingpart of the Budget scheme to increase the salaries of the

DAs, do your homework so you don't look like an idiot.

The legislation I sponsored was to reduce the salaries of State Legislators by ll2, and to shorten the Session

calendar by l/2 to end on March 3 1.

As for the Budget, I voted asainst the Budget for this and a long list of other reasons.

If you want to attack Legislators go ahead and do so -- I do it all the time -- but first take the time to get your
facts straight.

Regards,

Bill Nojay
Member of Assembly, 133rd AD


